Ministre de la Justice
et procureur général du Canada

Minister of Justice
and Attorney General of Canada

The Honourable / Lhonorable Rob Nicholson, P.C., Q.C., M.P./ c.p., c.r., député
Ottawa, Canada K1A OH8

MAY 16 2008

Mr. Alain Olivier

c/o Pearl and Associates

1170 du Frere-André Place

Montréal QC H3B 3C6

Dear Mr. Olivier:

On behalf of the Honourable Rob Nicholson, Minister of Justice and Attorney General
of Canada, I acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of April 3, 2008, concerning
your personal situation.

Your allegations of wrongdoing by the RCMP were the subject of a lawsuit decided by
judgment of Justice Caron of the Quebec Superior Court in January 2008. You have
decided to appeal to the Quebec Court of Appeal.

Insofar as the matter remains before the courts, it would be inappropriate for the
Minister to discuss your allegations.

Thank you for writing.

Yours truly,

Maureen Murphy

Chief of Staff

Canada



